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NIGHT LETTER. 

 
Ed. Rand, Sheriff,                                                                             January 4, 1914. 
C. T. Godwin, District Attorney, 
 Baker, Oregon. 

 Being advised through the columns of the press that an armed force may be raised to assist the sheriff and the 
saloon men of Copperfield in recovering possession of the town I wish to advise you that Colonel Lawson and his men 
are in Copperfield under orders from this office as provided by law and for the purpose of enforcing laws which have 
been ignored owing neglect of official duty on your part. We hope to adjust the matter in a peaceable manner and as 
soon as assurance is given that a decent respect for the laws of this state will be maintained we will withdraw from the 
city and county. In the meantime any attempt to harm Lawson or any of his men or any interference with the 
performance of his official duties will be promptly met and handled effectively.  

  Oswald West,  

   Governor.

 

 


